Hunting
Migratory
Birds?

Get HIP!

Registration with the
Harvest Information
Program is required for all
migratory bird hunters.

Information you may be asked to
provide about your hunting season
helps wildlife managers protect
the health of migratory bird
populations, ensuring continued
hunting opportunities in the future.

For more information on the HIP
program, ask a store employee or
call the U.S. Fish & Wildlife
Service at 1800/419 2965.
Information can also be found
online at http://hunting.fws.gov.



